

Comment Sheet
Duck Creek Road
Open House
Tuesday May 2nd, 2023
6:00 to 7:30 PM
Fort Peck Interpretive Center
Yellowstone Road, Fort Peck, MT 59223


Name: ______________________________________________________   Date: _________________
Address: ____________________________________________________________________________
City, State, Zip Code: __________________________   Neighborhood:  _______________________
Phone: _____________________________   Email address:__________________________________
Would you like to be added to our project mailing list?    |_| Yes    |_| No          
What is your preferred method of contact?  |_| Email      |_| Mail       |_| Phone Call
The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) Western Federal Lands Highway Division, in cooperation with the U.S. Forest Service, proposes to make improvements to Warren Wagon Road in McCall, Idaho. 
Please take a few minutes to share your thoughts about the Warren Wagon Road project.  Please complete the comment sheet and return it tonight or mail it to the Warren Wagon Road project team, Attn: Erin Chipps at the address in the footer of this form.

1. Which of the following issues are you concerned with regarding the Warren Wagon Road project? (Please check all that apply)
	|_| Community Impacts
	|_| Economic Impacts
	|_| Construction/Traffic Delays

	|_| Safety
	|_| Aesthetics
	|_| Environmental Concerns

	|_| Other:  (Please specify):_________________________________________________



Please provide additional comments regarding the concerns identified above (if any):
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2.  Are there ideal times and/or seasons where construction closures or delays would have less of an impact to you or your commute?  If so, please identify.
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	



3.  Do you have any other comments, questions, or concerns?  
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	





Duck Creek Road   ■   FHWA Western Federal Lands	, 610 E. 5th St., Vancouver, WA 98661 

